
LAW OFFICES 

ALBERT A. NATOLI, P.C. 
THE WOOLWORTH BUILDING • 233 BROADWAY, SUITE 810 • NEW YORK, NY 10279-0815 

TELEPHONE: (212) 619-8087 • FACSIMILE: (877) 770-8087 • EMAIL: AlNatoli@pipeline.com 
 
 
 

 
       November 7, 2019 
 
 
 
Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Acting Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12233-1350 
 

 Re:  Case 19-W-0561 – Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. - Postponement 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Phillips: 
 
 The enclosed Supplement No. 1 to P.S.C. No. 1 – Water, effective December 13, 
2019, is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the 
Public Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
 Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. requests postponement of the initial rate 
filing in the above-referenced proceeding from January 1, 2020 to March 1, 2020.  
Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for the supplement. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
      
 
      Albert A. Natoli 
      On Behalf of  
      Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. 
 
Enclosure 
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